
From:
To: City Clerk; Elise Coyle
Subject: FW: Marlin’s resignation from the BAC
Date: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 3:34:53 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT click links, open attachments or reply
to this message unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe:

FYI regarding Marlin's resignation.

Deb

-----Original Message-----
From: Susan Stewart 
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 10:33 AM
To: McCarthy Debra & John 
Subject: Marlin’s resignation from the BAC

Hello Debra,
Please note that this formal Notice of Resignation was quoted by Marlin to me this morning to forward to you, the
BAC, and the City Council.

“I respectfully and regretfully resign from the Grosse Pointe Woods Beautification Commission. I have enjoyed the
years on the Commission and feel confident that Amanda Snyders,  with the assistance of Nicole Gerhart, Parks and
Recreation Director,  will do fine with their combined knowledge of PayPal.  Love to all my friends on the BAC for
your support over the years.”

Thank you.

Susan Stewart


